
 

 

 
April 8, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

SUBJECT: SUMMER SCHOOL 

Greetings from RAIS!  

The year is very close to being completed and plans for the summer and next year 
are being made. As there is a vast amount of planning that goes into the summer 
school each year, we would like to have all of the information on who will be 
attending this wonderful program so we can make sure all preparations fit all 
expectations. 

As the regulations in Thailand are increasingly relaxing due to the majority of the 
population being vaccinated, we are planning to have a full onsite summer school. 

Therefore, please use the attached form to indicate where your child will be 
studying during the summer, then it can be sent back to the school with your child, 
or a scanned copy can be sent digitally to the front office. The deadline for 
registration is June 17th, so you have a little time to decide, but don’t wait too long 
as spaces can fill up fast. 

The summer school program really is the best way to get used to the next grade, 
or if it’s your child’s first time in RAIS, just to get used to the school. 

May God bless you and your family this Songkran holiday and beyond. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

RAIS Administration 

 

 

 

 

 


